
 
 
 

Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
(PSPRS) LOCAL BOARD 

 
VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 PSPRS Local Board is seeking two citizen volunteers 
to serve as appointed members to the Board. One term is for two years and one term is for four years. 
The Board meets a minimum of two times throughout the year to address PSPRS membership matters 
before the Board.  
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-847(a)(3) and the Governing Board vote, the PSPRS Local Board is made up of the 
NACFD Governing Board Chairman (who also serves as the local PSPRS Board Chairman), two elected 
firefighters from the fire district, and two citizens who are appointed by the PSPRS Governing Board.  
 
Of the appointed citizens, one must be a resident within the district of Northern Arizona Consolidated 
Fire District #1 and one citizen must have personnel administration experience but does not have to be a 
resident of the fire district.  
 
Applications can be downloaded from the NACFD website.  Completed applications must be hand 
delivered to the Northern Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 Fire Administration office, located at 
2470 E Butler Ave., Kingman, AZ.  
 
The deadline to submit an application is Wednesday, December 14, 2020, by 5:00 pm.  Applications will 
be provided to the PSPRS Governing Board at the Regular meeting at 1:00 pm, Tuesday, December 15, 
2020.  Interviews will be scheduled with the finalists after that time.  
 
For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Rhonda Johnson, PSPRS Secretary to 
the Board at (928) 757-3151 or NACFDadmin@northernazfire.com. 
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